
Vatsalya International School-Borsad 
Cir/2019-20/16                                      Circular to all the Parents [Class- I to XII]                   14/06/2019 
Dear Parents,         
 This is to kindly inform you that tomorrow, 15th June 2019, Saturday will be a holiday in the School   

– Principal 
  


